Dear previous guests,

I have been offering our vacation rental in Anaheim to Disney fans from all over the world for several years. I love what I do and enjoy nothing more than helping families make their Disneyland vacation dreams come true.

For the past few months, there has unfortunately been uproar amongst a fairly small, but very vocal group of neighbors within the city of Anaheim. These neighbors are basically demanding that the city withdraw its current Short Term Rental ordinance and BAN all rentals going forward.

Anaheim's Short Term Rental ordinance was put into place in May of 2014 in an effort to regulate our growing industry and is helping the city collect several million dollars in occupancy tax. The neighbors are saying that if the city bans vacation rentals, the guests will still come and stay at the local hotels which we do not believe is true.

We have a very important city council meeting this coming Tuesday, February 9th and we are therefore asking for support from our guests. If you would be willing to write a letter or email to support our cause, we would be most grateful! Just a few lines, addressed to "Members of Anaheim City Council" explaining why you chose a vacation rental for your stay and the positive impact it had on your overall vacation experience. You may forward your letter to me and I will make sure it will be passed on to the council.

Thank you so much in advance for your time and consideration!